
  

 

Call for Participants 
Emerging Technologies showcase 

AECT Conference – 6th & 7th November 2014 

The Emerging Technologies Showcase invites AECT members to share their work and experiences 
during the 2014 conference.  We seek members researching and experimenting with the latest 
technologies (google glass, mobile devices, augmented reality, learning analytics, etc.) or with 
novel uses of old tools for teaching and learning.  

 
The session will include a brief opening address by George Veletsianos, Canada Research Chair in 
Innovative Learning and Technology, and Associate Professor at Royal Roads University. 

 
We plan on hosting two sessions:  Thu, 6th November, 4:45 - 5:45pm  
and Fri, 7th November, 10:30 to 11:30am.   

 
Please submit a request to participate no later than 5th September 2014 

http://bit.ly/1oeLjRS 
 

sponsored by  

 
contact tutaleni i. asino (tutaleni@psu.edu) if you have any questions 


